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03/17/2022


ATTN. Donations

Dear Donations,

We at Clear Sky Elementary PTO are collaborating with community and recognized partners and hosting an adult-only event that will highlight our annual silent auction. This event helps the PTO raise money to support our students as well as teacher grants. Our spring event, Bison Brews & Blues, will take place April 30, 2022, and we estimate 200 parents and staff members will attend the event.

On behalf of the PTO and the school, I am asking for your support in providing us with a donation. We have approximately 400 families and 100 staff members who are eligible to bid on the online auction, even if they are not at the event, so they will see your involvement. Your donation will help to ensure the PTO meets its goals of a successful event while directly supporting our students and staff.

I hope you will consider this request for 2022 and allow us to feature your company via your donation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact, CSEPTOpresident@gmail.com. I appreciate your consideration and support.

Our Clear Sky PTO tax-deduction number is 84-1165175. On behalf of the students, parents, and faculty of Clear Sky Elementary, thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,


Felicia Falsetto-Hulgan 
Clear Sky Elementary PTO	
303-883-5613	
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